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From: Martha Scott <marthacscott@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, March 5, 2010 10:35 AM

To: secretary <secretary @CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulation of retail FOREX RIN 3033-AC61
Dear sirs,

Your proposed change is unfair to individual traders as myself limiting our ability to invest in the most
liquid market and again only allowing the elite few to benefit from this market. I urge you all to leave
the leverage as it is now and allow fair trading for all that wish to trade FX

Cordially,

Martha Scott



